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LUKOIL SRBIJA CONTRIBUTED THE LANDSCAPING OF THE PARK IN
BELGRADE

The New Belgrade Park in Block 21, Bulevar Мihајlа Pupinа 7-9, was renovated
thanks to the support of the LUKОIL SRBIЈА. The Company's employees pa
rticipated in landscaping and planting, assisting green design professionals. More
than two hundred pieces of various ornamental shrubs and young trees were set by
the Company's activists.

This green action contributes the upgrade program in this area. Previous works
included the construction of a children's playground, basketball court and corner
for a quiet rest with a chess table. The area was furnished with appropriate park
equipment and lawn restoration was performed.

The complete renovation of the Park was conducted in accordance with the
Cooperation Agreement concluded and implemented by LUKОIL SRBIЈА and the
City of Belgrade since 2016. The Company continues to be focused on the support
of the city social welfare programs, including cultural, ecological and sport projects.
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